Welcome to Lancaster Montessori Preschool! It’s an honor to have you and your child become a part of our school. Together you and our devoted teachers will help you develop your child’s mind and nurture the most significant years in their development. We warmly welcome you to Lancaster Montessori Preschool!

Things your child will need to bring to school:
· A cloth place mat which should be present everyday with your child’s lunch. This helps eliminate mix-ups and teaches your child to set up his or own lunch and basic folding.
· A reusable water bottle with fresh water daily. Water bottle must be labeled with the child's first and last name.  Please no sugary drinks in water bottles. We will refill water bottles with water as needed.
· Your child must have 2 sets of clothing in a Ziploc bag- must include underwear, pants, shirts, and socks, If your child is potty training please provide more clothes.
· Diaper changing- if your child is in diapers or pull ups, please provide diapers/pull ups and wipes as per teachers request. 
· Shoe Policy- comfortable and stable shoes are enforced. No open toe, sandals or crocs.
· Comfortable clothing- Please dress your child appropriately according to the weather, sweaters if it's cold and airy clothes if it's hot. Please do not bring your child in overalls or onesies if your child is potty training- it's inconvenient for the child and teacher.
· Your child will need a fitted crib-size sheet bed sheet with elastic and a small airy blanket are needed.Sheets must be brought to school every Monday morning and will be sent home every Friday for a wash upon pickup.
Reminders:
· Parents must sign your child in and out daily with the correct time and legal signature. It is extremely important that it is done during the drop off and pick up period.
· Please have your child in school before 8;00 am so that there is no class schedule interruption or loss of routine.
· Most importantly please be respectful to the children, staff and school- as we are all examples to the children.
· Please LABEL EVERYTHING WITH YOUR CHILD'S FULL NAME. It will help prevent any mix-ups. 
· Please be aware that children may feel scared, emotional, or may become clingy during the first few weeks of starting at a new school. Please keep in mind that it is normal. Our teachers will do our best to comfort your child with lots of TLC but please be considerate of other children. 
· Questions, concerns, or just want to know how your child is doing please feel free to contact us. (661)723-0026 
We are happy to put your mind at ease! Join Class Dojo or our Google chat! 
Thank you and we appreciate you!
-Lancaster Montessori Preschool Staff
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